
 

Parking Lot Safety Procedures 
 
Thank you to our community for their continued efforts to follow our safe arrival/safe 
pick up procedures at MPS.  Here is a visual of what we have in place. 
 

1. Parking Lot – our parking lot is meant for staff, visitor, and volunteer parking 
only.  There is no entry for student drop off between 7:45 and 8:30.  There is also 
no entry for student pick up between 2:30 and 3:00. 

 
2. Bus Lane – Located on Elizabeth Street on the North side of the school property.  

During student drop off and loading, this area is to be only used for our school 
buses and taxi van transportation. 

 
3. Student Drop Off/Pick Up – from 8:00 to 8:15 and after 2:45, this area is to be 

used by parents and students. 
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